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Dear MANAGER,

The College wishes to confirm that there is no change to the provision of health care in Ontario as a result
of the Premier's announcement today. This situation highlights all the more the importance of the need for
the continuance of the ongoing care that we provide to our patients to do our part as part of the
healthcare system so as to prevent overwhelming the already stressed hospital and ER settings as a
consequence of COVID.
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